Drug Alliance

Meeting: January 9, 2019

We opened the meeting with Lead officer Bobby Harriott giving us a rundown on how the program works and what he needs from us to help. Explained it teaches about drugs, alcohol and tobacco and to make the correct life choices. He also includes bullying into his program. Cost for the program is roughly \$1200.00 a year to run.

Talked about helping him with Classic Car show to help raise some money for the program will discuss more later in the year.

The new group will be working on a Facebook page to put out information and dates for different events they will host. Also post contact information and phone numbers to get help for different diseases.

Will work with the borough to update the link on the town website with new information and contact information for residents. Also provide the link for the Facebook page.

We discussed about teaming up with Recreation to be at all the functions they run to have a presence in the town and distribute information about the epidemic happening in town and the County.

Had quick discussion about bringing back the Picnic this year we would hold it at Scholer Park possibly with the help of Recreation more to follow.

The committee will be reaching out to Hazlet for some guidance once we're settled in and the County Sherriff for some help and training.

Anyone wishing to volunteer meetings are the 2^{nd} Wednesday of the month at 7PM at Boro Hall.